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Ugly, Yellow Toenails? 

  
 

It’s Here! Collingwood's First Fungal Nail Laser! Click 

to find out about the new treatment for you!  

 

 
Facebook Fan Page!  

 

Log on and “LIKE” us...  

● Receive tons of helpful foot tips  

● Contests with BIG PRIZES  

● And much more!  
 

Newsletter May 2011   -   Page 1  

 
MAY IS FOOT HEALTH MONTH  
 

During May the Canadian Federation of 

Podiatric Medicine wants everyone to think 

feet! Foot Health Month calls attention to the 

importance of proper foot and ankle care, and 

is a time for all Canadians to stop and take a 

good look at their feet.  

 

According to statistics, 4 of every 5 Canadians 

will experienced some foot ailment in their 

lifetime. “We encourage people to inspect their 

feet for possible warning signs of diabetes or 

other minor injuries that can quickly develop 

into a serious medical problem.” says Tony 

Abbott D.Ch. of the Abbott Foot & Ankle Clinic 

and The Heel Pain Centre. The health of your 

feet is a reflection of the wellbeing of your 

overall body. 

 

Call or email to set up your appointment today!  

 

http://www.abbottfootclinic.ca/
http://www.ami-solutions.net/clients_nl/abbott/nl/2011/may/www.collingwoodnaillaser.com
http://www.facebook.com/home.php#!/pages/Abbott-Foot-Ankle-Clinic/121936565858
http://www.podiatryinfocanada.ca/
http://www.podiatryinfocanada.ca/
http://abbottfootclinic.ca/index.php?action=display&cat=52&v=47
http://abbottfootclinic.ca/
http://theendofheelpain.com/
http://abbottfootclinic.ca/index.php?action=display&cat=10&v=56


Abbott Foot & Ankle Clinic  
 
234 Main Street  
Coolingwood, ON L9Y 3K5  

  

www.abbottfootclinic.ca  

European Vacation  

The Abbott family has just returned from their 19-day 

European adventure. Tony, Jan and the three girls 

had a wonderful journey that began in Florence, 

Italy. The first week, they explored Florence and 

made day trips to a few of the popular cities nearby. 

They then flew to Brussels, where they stayed with 

family and explored the many highlights around 

Brussels. Day trips from there included a trip to 

France, and The Netherlands. The last leg of their 

journey was a flight back to Rome, where they had 

several busy days viewing the main attractions 

around Rome. The weather during the trip was 

great. The sun shone, and the spring flowers were 

all in full bloom. The great weather was conducive to 

lots of walking including climbing several towers 

which provided fantastic views. The extra incentive of 

a trip to the “Gelateria” (ice cream shop), or fresh 

made waffles kept the girls in great spirits, and 

excited to see more.  

 

Order a FREE COPY of feet killing you? 
A User's Guide to Foot and Ankle Health by 
visiting our website at www.abbottfoot 
clinic.ca or by calling 1.888.435.3667 
ext.105.  
“I wrote this book because too many 
people suffer needlessly with foot pain.”  

    Tony Abbott D.Ch. 
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HEEL PAIN CENTRE − NOW OPEN!  

 
 

Request your FREE report now!  

 

Collingwood MS Walk Update  

The MS Walk in Collingwood took place on Sunday 

May 17th this year with 195 walkers. Team Abbott's 

Happy Feet were part of this annual walk that raised 

4.6 million dollars across Canada. Despite the snowy 

conditions the walk was enjoyed by all for this 

wonderful cause.  

http://www.abbottfootclinic.ca/
http://www.abbottfootclinic.ca/
http://www.abbottfootclinic.ca/
http://www.ami-solutions.net/clients_nl/abbott/nl/2011/may/Abbott_HeelReport.pdf
http://www.ami-solutions.net/clients_nl/abbott/nl/2011/may/Abbott_HeelReport.pdf

